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‘We have got God’s world in our hands’ 

If you have any queries or you need to contact us, please use the contact details below… 

Contact Email:  admin@bawdsey.suffolk.sch.uk  Telephone: 01394411365 
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Awards of the week 

Stars of the week- 

Willow class: All of the class for listening during circus skills.  

Chestnut class: Sophie for her great handwriting in her report about the Fire of London. 

Oak class: Bobby for his amazing focus on his learning. 

Hazel class: Zak for always setting a good example and being a positive role model and Marley for always 

working hard and also setting a good example. 

 

Sports award of the week: Eli for completing ‘The piglet’ 4 k mud run outside of school. 

Good Samaritan of the week: Erin for making her friends feel better and always being kind and caring- this 

was nominated by a friend. 

 

Readers of the week: 

Chestnuts: George, Teddy, Toby, Finley x2, Dorothea, Darcie. 

Oak: Eli, Seb, Jack and Rupert. 

Hazel: Lily and Kit.  

All of the children on book marks got a reading bug this week and Lily and Toby who were on the bottom row of 

their bookmark got a prize for being so close to completing it and reading so much!  

 

Well done to all the children who received reading rewards this year! Mrs Moffatt has an exciting idea for 

readers next term too, so watch out for further information in the Autumn newsletter.  

“You know you’ve read a good book when you turn the last page and feel a little as if you have 

lost a friend.” - Paul Sweeney 

Have a lovely Summer break 

With this being our last day of the Summer term, we would like to wish everyone a wonderful Summer break. 

We look forward to welcoming the children back on Wednesday 4th of September. For highlights of the year do 

have a look through dojo and on the ’news and events’ page of our website.  

Good luck to our year 6 pupils and thank you to their Parents/ Carers 

We are so proud of all the things our year 6 children have achieved in their time at Bawdsey school, we will 

miss their kindness towards each other and the younger children, their dedication to their learning and their 

humour. We wish Caera, Adi, Kit, Shay, Arthur, Maxwell, James, Freddie, Marley and Mikey all the best for 

starting High School and beyond. We would also like to thank the parents/ carers of the present year 6 

children who have supported the school and the BSA with fundraising throughout their time with us.  

Traditional beach visit today… 

The Parents and Carers have asked me to let you know about their tradition which has been on the Parent/ 

Carer group already: 

 

As per Bawdsey Tradition, we meet at Bawdsey Quay beach (sandy side) straight after school on the last day 

of term (Friday), swimming optional but weather looks good! Bring your own drink, snacks and stuff to bbq - 

small bbq will be available. 

A message from Miss Mee… 

mailto:admin@bawdsey.suffolk.sch.uk
https://www.bawdseyprimary.com/news-and-events


We wish Miss Mee all the best in her career and thank her for all she has done for our school and families.  

 

I would like to thank you all for the support that you have shown me during my time at Bawdsey. It 

has been a pleasure teaching all of your wonderful children and a privilege to be part of the 

community. I also want to thank you all for your generosity- my leaving gifts are brilliant and you 

really shouldn't have! I will miss you all and wish you all the best in the future.  

A message from Miss Emma Howard… 

Miss Emma, would like to thank you for having her at Bawdsey school and she has loved her time working here. 

We would like to thank Miss Emma for her work at Bawdsey and wish her well for the future.  

Clubs in September 

There will not be any teacher led, or sport clubs in the first two weeks in September as we re-establish the 

club permissions and lists.  

Parent Pay balances 

Please could you settle any Parent Pay balances before the new academic year starts in September, thank you. 

Diary dates 

New dates added or anything changed will be in red: 

 

 19th July: Last day of the Summer term. 

 2nd and 3rd September: PD Days for staff training. Staff only in school. 

 4th September; First day back for the children in the Autumn term. 

 18th September: Individual and siblings photographs. 

 27th September: Macmillan coffee event and open school. 

 28th October: Half term holiday week. 

 21st December: Last day of the Autumn term.  

 

For our term dates please look on our website. 
 

 

https://www.bawdseyprimary.com/page/?title=Term+dates&pid=87

